
Town of Mount Desert 
Public Hearing Legal Notice 

Notice of a public hearing for the proposed amendments to the Mount Desert Land 

Use Zoning Ordinance and Official Land Use Map, Subdivision Ordinance and Sale 

of Food and Merchandise Ordinance. 

 

This is to notify the public, under the requirements of the Mount Desert Land Use 

Ordinance Section 2.7 (1), that the Mount Desert Planning Board will hold a public 

hearing.  

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to: 

 

A. Review proposed changes to the Land Use Zoning Ordinance; 

 

B. Review proposed changes to the Sale of Food and Merchandise Ordinance; 

 

    C. Review proposed Repeal and Rewrite of the Subdivision Ordinance; 

 

    D. Review proposed amendments to the Official Land Use Map. 

 

The public hearing will be held at 6:00 PM on January 22, 2020.  The meeting will be 

held at the Town Hall Meeting Room, 21 Sea Street, in Northeast Harbor.   

 

Copies of the full text of the amendments and land use map can be found at the Town 

Office at 21 Sea Street in Northeast Harbor Maine.   

 

Questions or comments can be directed to Noel Musson, the planning consultant assisting 

the Town with these amendments.  He can be reached at (207)244-1161 or by email at 

noel@themussongroup.com.  

 
This notice shall run in the MDI Islander for the publication weeks of January 2, 2020 and January 9, 

2020. 
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